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TRPHD Wants Your Input on Our Community’s Health 
 

KEARNEY- Two Rivers Public Health Department is releasing a comprehensive survey designed to gather valuable insights from our 

esteemed community members. Over the course of July 8th to August 5th, this survey will be available to better understand and 

address the health needs in our community. 

 

"Our community members' input is instrumental in our continuous pursuit of excellence, and we are immensely thankful for their 

participation in the survey," stated Jeremy Eschliman, Health Director. "Community feedback serves as the compass guiding our 

efforts to prioritize addressing the health needs of our community." 

 

The survey is available through a QR code bellow or link.  Individuals who complete the survey will be entered in a drawing for a $50 

Walmart or Amazon gift card.  Winner of the $50 gift card will be selected through a weekly drawing every Friday. These 20 winners 

will be notified through their preferred form of communication selected in survey. Winners will have 3 business days to respond to 

confirm, after which time TRPHD will redraw for a new winner. 

 

https://nalhd.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_4HJJqsjkhDDm15c 

 

 
 

 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, 

provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within 

the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD  
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